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DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

September 29, 2005 

Robert Kunze 
Deputy Commissioner 
Department of Planning & Development 

Director of Monitoring Services 

PROJECT CLOSEOUT 
Project Completion Status: 100% 
Project Name: 550 W. Jackson 
Project Address: 550 W. Jackson 
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The above-referenced development is subject to MBE/WBE ordinances and 
local hiring preference as applicable under the Redevelopment Agreement and 
the Escrow Agreement for this project. As of the date of this letter, there are no 
outstanding compliance issues for this project. 

I am recommending that the Department of Planning and Development closeout 
the construction phase of this project. We appreciate your time and effort in the 
successful completion of this project. We look forward to working with you on 
future developments. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 742-0455. 

cc: D. Wells-DPD 
S. Patterson-DPD 
P. Roberts-DPD 
W. Nyberg-Law 
file 

R. Manocchio 
C. Park 
J. Buxtin 
J. Hankin 
P. Sulewski 
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IIUILDING CHICAGO TOGETHER 

September 29, 2005 

Mr. Mark Goodman 
Mark Goodman & Associates, Inc. 
737 N. Michigan Ave., Ste.# 2350 
Chicago, IL 60611 

Re: PROJECT CLOSEOUT 
Project Completion Status: 
Project Name: 
Project Address(es): 

Dear Mr. Goodman: 

100% 
550 W. Jackson Building 
550 W. Jackson 

The above-referenced project is subject to MBEIWBE and Local Hiring 
Preference ordinances as applicable under the Redevelopment 
Agreement for this project. As of the date of this letter, there are no 
outstanding compliance issues for this project 

Since the development has met the compliance requirements, I am 
recommending that our division closeout the construction phase of this 
project. We appreciate your time and effort in the successful completion of 
this project. We look forward to working with you on future developments. 

Very truly yours, 

Jennifer M. Buxtin 
Director of Monitoring Services 

cc: Troy D. lmke-MGA Mgmt Serv. 
P. Zeitlin-d'Escoto, Inc. 
D. Wells-DPD 
B. Kunze-DPD 
S. Patterson-DPD 
P. Roberts-DPD 
W. Nyberg-Law 

G. Graines-Piper Rudnick 
R. Manocchio 
C. Park 
J. Buxtin 
J. Hankin 
P. Sulewski 
file 


